
  

 

31st March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you about some exciting changes we are implementing 

at our school in line with the new Simpler Recycling Reforms introduced by the Department for Environment, 

Food and Rural Affairs (DEFRA). These changes will help us promote a more sustainable and environmentally 

friendly approach to waste management.  

As part of these reforms, we will now be sorting food waste separately from general waste and recycling. Our 

school has already embarked on this journey, and we have asked all children who bring packed lunches to take 

their waste home. This practice will continue as we move forward.  

In addition, we will be collecting food waste in designated bins placed around the school. Some of this food waste 

will be used for composting, contributing to our green initiatives, while the rest will be collected by Biffa for 

proper disposal.  

We sincerely thank you for your ongoing support in helping us create a greener and more sustainable 

environment for our children. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to 

contact the school office.  

Thank you once again for your cooperation.  

Kind regards,  

Mrs Norman  

Headteacher 
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